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BH2016/01000 – 238 Elm Grove, Brighton 
28/06/16 
 
Dear Stewart, 
 
I have as ward councillor been contacted by the landlord Mr Nash. 
 
I am familiar with the site, where the ground floor extension is somewhat sunken, 
reducing its impact. 
 
I cannot see any objection, e g from no. 236, and the other side does not 
overlook another property. 
 
Another neighbour had concerns about another house in the garden, but none as 
to these extensions, which I understand to have been scaled back anyway (as 
well as the second house being scrapped). 
 
It now looks to me like an appropriate development. If your view is different, I 
would like the Committee to decide. 
 
 
Yours, 
 
Dick Page, 
Councillor (Hanover & Elm Grove). 
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